RAHUL GANDH]

FORMER MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT
LOK SABHA

28" March, 2023

Dr. Mohit Rajan

Deputy Secretary

M.S. Branch

Lok Sabha Secretariat
Parliament House Annexe
New Delhi 110001

Dear Dr. Rajan,

Thank you for you letter of March 27, 2023 regarding the cancellation of

my accommodation at 12 Tughlak Lane.
As an elected Member of the Lok Sabha over the last 4 terms, it is the
mandate of the people to which | owe the happy memories of my time

spent here.

Without prejudice to my rights, | will, of course, abide by the details

contained in your letter.

Sincerely,

e

Rahul Gandhi

12 TUGHLAK LANE, NEW DELHI-T10011



